From: Katherine Bobrowski

Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 10:47 PM

To: Kendall Sawyer < ksawyer@cityofpetaluma.org>

Subject: Also to I got more information about Harmony communities is living to the city of Petaluma about closing the little woods mobile villa mobile home and illegally breaking more violation

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---

Dear Petaluma city council Harmony communities for the little woods mobile villa mobile home park at 1821 Lakeville hwy Petaluma California 94954 is not giving notice s to the on site park manager diocela Cruz and her family and friends about closing the little woods mobile villa mobile home park at 1821 Lakeville hwy Petaluma California 94954 Harmony gave the notice s to only the residents that is not related and her family and friends to diocela Cruz at space and their is New mobile home s just put in this mobile home park and some even expanding their mobile home s wider here are the space s that new mobile home s that is all related to diocela Cruz at the little woods mobile villa mobile home park at 1821 Lakeville hwy Petaluma California 94954 the space s are space and s